
               

 

 

Are you looking for a fun summer job? If so, the Gavin Park Splash 

Park is the place for you. We are looking to hire attendants to help 

with facilitating day-to-day operations throughout the summer. 

Splash Park attendants are responsible for collecting entry money, 

operating our concession stand/cash register, and light cleaning 

around the splash pad. 

 

Applicants MUST be 15 years of age and be available to work for the 

majority of the summer. Our starting date is June 8th and the 

Splash Park will remain open until Labor Day. Working hours will be 

7 days a week from 10:30am—6:30pm, with a rotating schedule 

that includes weekends. 

 

If you are interested in applying, please contact Riley Sterling at 

rsterling@townofwilton.com for an application. We look forward 

to hearing from you! 

 

 


